
Visitor notice 
Keeping our services safe for everyone

Doors are locked to help us
keep our patients safe,
apologies for any
inconvenience.

Please ring the bell 
and a member of staff 
will let you in.

Let a member of staff
know when you need
to leave and they will
open the door for you.

Please speak to a member of staff 
if you have any questions. PI
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